
From: Ross Underwood [mailto:RUnderwood@rockingham.wa.gov.au]  
Sent: Monday, 9 July 2007 1:38 PM 
To: 2007 Electoral Distribution 
Subject: Objection to proposed electoral boundaries 

Hi,  

I wish to lodge an objection to the proposed electoral boundaries, with respect to the Gosnells 
Town Centre and Port Coogee. 

Gosnells Town Centre  

-       Gosnells and Kalamunda Electorates  

The Gosnells Town Centre - located between the railway and Canning River on Albany 
Highway in Gosnells, services the residential area in the Gosnells electorate - yet the Town 
Centre is located in the Kalamunda electorate.  I suggest the electorate boundary follow the 
Canning River, so that the Gosnells and its Town Centre are kept in the one electorate. 

Port Coogee  

-       Fremantle and Cockburn electorates.  

The proposed electorate boundary runs along Ocean Road - right through the middle of the 
Port Coogee development (currently under construction) - Ocean Road is to be closed and 
the land incorporated in the development.  A better solution would be for the electorate 
boundary to run along the Cockburn Road deviation (Fremantle-Rockingham Highway 
Reserve) and Powell Road. 

Regards,  

Ross Underwood  
Senior Planning Officer  
City of Rockingham  

 08 9528 0461  
 08 9592 1705  
 runderwood@rockingham.wa.gov.au  

 


